
 

NOTICE 

 

It is brought to the notice of general public that houses/ Commercial 

establishments etc. should not be built under/ close to PSPCL’s 

installations/lines/machinery and those should not be extended close to the 

lines/installations so that any accident due to electric current may be avoided. If any 

body is found indulging in such activity, he/she will be considered violating the I.E. 

rules 1956 (sub para-82) and will be held responsible for the resulting accident. Strict 

action will be initiated against him/her under PSPCL rules. 
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